VL.

VII.

A Motion to approve the proposed text amendment as presented, was
made by Commissioner Jackson and seconded by Commissioner
Crisp. The motion carried unanimously, 6-0.

Director’s Report.

Jon James, Director of Planning and Development Services indicated that the two
text amendments presented today will be brought forward to the June 6, 2017, City

Council for their review.

Future meeting agenda and announcements.

Chairperson Priess indicated that the next regular meeting of the Planning
Commission was scheduled to begin at 9:00 a.m. on Monday, June 19, 2017, in
Council Chambers (South Meeting Room) of the McNease Convention Center at

501 Rio Concho Drive.

Adjournment.

Commissioner Jackson made a Motion to adjourn at 11:46 am., and
Commissioner Crisp seconded the Motion. The Motion passed unanimously, 6-0.

(e Q)

Valeri¢ Preiss, Chair,
Planning Commission






